
Project Website: http://www.cccounty.us/sanpabloavenuecompletestreets

San Pablo Avenue Complete Streets Study

Community Workshop

The Contra Costa County Public Works Department invites you to help 

plan roadway improvements along San Pablo Avenue 

between Rodeo and Crockett.

Come and see the alternative layouts, provide feedback, 

and ask questions! 

When: Thursday, September 29, 2016, 6:00-7:30 pm

Where: Crockett Community Center, 850 Pomona Street, Crockett

For more information, contact 

Angela Villar at 925-313-2016 

angela.villar@pw.cccounty.us

MEETING 

LOCATION

Reasonable accommodations can be made for persons with special accessibility needs planning to 

attend this meeting by contacting us at least 72 hours prior to the meeting.


